
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
God has been good to me this semester in giving me many opportunities for service, especially in 
the area of music. As I have mentioned in previous letters, starting this school year I have no 
longer been teaching English at the Christian school, but instead I am giving more private music 
lessons, which I have been doing each year. In addition, I am giving a music class one day a week 
to two groups on Tuesdays at the Christian elementary school.  
 
At the Bible college, things are getting busier as we prepare for the events surrounding the 
graduation in May. There have been a lot of rehearsals for the sacred concert that they do the week 
of graduation, and my voice and piano students are preparing for their upcoming recital. I continue 
to help by playing the piano for services at church and playing the violin in the orchestra when 
someone else plays the piano. I even have had a couple of opportunities to substitute for the choir 
director during rehearsals, both for the Bible college choir and the church choir at Emmanuel 
Baptist Church. 
 
On Saturday and Sunday mornings I continue to help at the mission church in Tres Reinas. 
Saturday Bible clubs have an attendance ranging from 12 to 30 children. Please pray that we might 
be able to reach their parents with the gospel and that more families will be added to the church. 
On Sunday mornings the same children that come on Saturdays usually come, as well as a few 
adults from the surrounding neighborhood. In addition, a couple of teenagers that have been 
faithful in past years are starting to return to the services. Please pray for the salvation and/or 
spiritual growth of Sol Esmeralda and her brother Chuy. Sol has recently made a profession of 
faith and continues to come to church. Please pray for me and for a couple of young ladies from 
the Bible college as we try to disciple her. 
 
Please also pray for me, as I would like to get my visa changed to a temporary residency, which 
could include several benefits such as being able to open a bank account in Mexico. I need the 
Lord’s help to be diligent in this process, as I tend to struggle to do tasks outside my routine that 
have no set due date or pressure to push me to do them. Please also pray for strength for me, the 
teachers, and the students at the Bible college and seminary, as the heat has already arrived, and 
it can be draining on our energy.  
 
Thank you for your prayers! 
 
Janine Fox 
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